
 
  March 3, 2025 

 

 

Notice Regarding Media Reports on the Company’s Management 

 

There have been reports in some news media regarding the management of Seven & i Holdings Co., Ltd.  

(“the Company”), however this information was not announced by the Company and no decision has been 

made by the Company at this time. 

                            


